WJBR; Wilmington, Delaware; 1290 kc/s:

February 12, 1979

Mr. John N. Sampson
52 Delwick Lane

New Providence

New Jersey 08794

Dear Mr. Sampson:
Thank you for your letter.

This is the verify your reception of WIJBR (AM) on Sunday,
February 4th in New Providence, New Jersey.

We appreciate hearing from you. As we have not operated with
our new call letters for very long, it is good to hear from listeners
receiving the station from distant points.

Yours truly,
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